5t. Genevieve Parish Schools

SAFETY UPGRADE

In an effort to make our campus more secure, we are moving to a single entry/exit system
during school hours effective

Monday, April 17, 2023,

* The new entrance and exit to school grounds will be directly behind the gym where
Community Street intersects with Costello Avenue. We will be using the pedestrian
gate that is immediately east of the driveway.

e We will have signage to mark it clearly.

* The morning drop-off procedures along with the regular afternoon pick-up
procedures will stay the same, no change.

¢ Elementary Parents-Guardians picking up from Daycare will enter through that gate.

It will not be permitted to enter using the high school or elementary school main offices.

* All appointments, guests & deliveries will be required to check-in with a safety
patrol officer at the new main entrance.

¢ Parents-Guardians checking-in a late student or checking-out a student W|II do so
through the safety patrol stationed at the new entrance.

e The entrance-exit will have an officer on duty throughout the school day.

Please Be Prepared for kinks in the new plan and BE PATIENT with us as we work through
the details.

Below is a map to clarify.
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New Entrance starting 4-17-23

While schools are in
session, no entry will
be available through
the high school or
elementary school
main offices.




